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HB3075 is a travesty for a multitude of reasons so I'll list off the ones that come to 

minds first. The $160 fee that negatively impacts lower socioeconomic and POC! The 

$160 fee is a barrier for single mothers who need the ability to protect their families. 

Backdating the law is a “Ex post facto” and is illegal. Making it only challengeable in 

Marion county puts undue hardship on residents of eastern Oregon and nullifies our 

voice. The fiscal impact of 50 million dollars just to implement measure 114, that is a 

2022 number, and it’s probably much higher right now with the state of the economy 

and inflation. Similar efforts in other states have been struck down recently in the 9th 

Circuit Court and the US Supreme Court making it illogical to proceed. For these 

reasons and a whole host more I must implore you to strike down this bill before it 

costs all Oregonians and the government of Oregon an, as of yet, indeterminable 

amount of money. 


